
GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING MINUTES  
OF THE  

SOUTH CAROLINA NUMISMATIC ASSOCIATION 
 

October 27, 2001         Palmetto Exposition Center       
Greenville, SC 

 
The General Membership meeting was called to order by 

President Blendell I. Brush at 9:30am.  Ms. Brush gave the 
invocation and declared a quorum of members present. 

 
President Brush welcomed the SCNA members to the General 

Membership meeting and the convention.  
 
President Brush asked Mr. Austin M. Sheheen, Jr. to report on 

SCNA financial status.  Mr. Sheheen reported that the SCNA is 
financially strong.  He stated that the Association has not had 
to use any funds from the Life Membership fund and that a full 
financial report will appear in the January SCanner. 

 
President Brush asked Mr. Norris for a show report.  Mr. 

Norris reported the show was sold out but the supply dealer got 
sick in route to the show and had to return home.  He also 
reported that the 2002 show will return to the Crown Plaza and 
will be October 25, 26, and 27. 

 
Ms. Brush reported the 2002 election results to the meeting.  

The results were President, Anthony Chibbaro; First Vice 
President, Sam Norris; Second Vice President, Jesse D. Ross; new 
Board members, Hugh Shull, John Kelly and Paul Walters. 

 
Mr. Sheheen reported that the SCNA Board approved a donation 

of $100 to the ANA building fund.  He also thanked Ms. Brush for 
the good work she has done as President. 

 
Mr. Ross reported that the NCNA had asked for the SCNA 

support at the ANA Mid-Winter Convention to be held in Charlotte 
in 2003. 

 
Mr. Gar Travis reported that the Charlotte Coin Club is the 

sponsor for the ANA Mid-Winter Convention.  The SCNA should 
contact them about assistance.   President Brush noted the 
remarks and stated that the item would be discussed at the next 
Board meeting. 

 
President Brush thanked the Board for their support during 

the year. 
 

The General Membership Meeting adjourned at 9:51am. 
 
 
 
 
                                Pascal S. Brock 
                                SCNA Secretary 


